
Missing boy in Chai Wan located

     A boy who went missing in Chai Wan has been located.

     Cheng Ho-tin, aged 16, went missing after he left a hostel on Holy Cross
Path on December 25, 2019. Staff of the hostel made a report to Police on the
same day.

     Police located the boy on Fung Kam Street, Yuen Long last night (January
3).
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